
 

 

 NEWSLETTER 2023 

Newsletter Friday 15th September 2023  
 

 
 
We start our extra newsletter with good news, Mrs Rogers’ baby boy, Max, arrived safely this week; both mother 
and baby are doing well.  
 

 
Attendance 
Thank you to those parents who are bringing their children on time, every day. We really want to ensure all 
our children are in school every day and will be monitoring this as the term moves on. 
Our attendance this week is 96% compared to 90% last week. Well done to Year 5 who had the best attendance 
this week out of all our classes!  Thank you we are going in the right direction 

 

 
Harvest Festival  
Next Friday is our harvest festival assembly. We would love your child to bring  just ONE tinned item to put on 
our display , Friday morning and it will go to the St Anne’s Foodbank that support families locally. Sadly we 
do not have room in the school hall to invite parents to this assembly this time.  
 
Diary Dates  

22nd Sept   Harvest Festival day – please send your child with a donation to the food bank e.g. a tinned item 

or a packet of dried foods / biscuits.  

26th Sept   School council to take part in the Nottingham City Primary Parliament – more details to follow  

PTFA – Adult football match  

28th Sept   Macmillan Coffee afternoon in school hall  3.00pm onwards – all welcome  

6th Oct   PTFA – Heart link – children can wear red clothes today in return for some pennies for this charity 

10th October Pupil Photos in school 

20th Oct   PTFA – Scare festival – more information to follow  

School closes for half term  

6th Nov   School reopens for Autumn Term 2 

Parents Evening 3.30-6.00pm –sign-up sheets will be available the week before half term  

 

After school and before school clubs. 
We still have some spaces, please ask your child if they want to join the fun!! 
 
And finally  
Ms Lee is running the Nottingham Half Marathon next Sunday 24th September in aid of the British Heart 
Foundation, if you are along the route please cheer her on. Miss Cooper will be back soon too.  


